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On behalf of our Class Reunion Committee, I wish to cordially extend to you an invitation 
to attend our 40th Class Reunion on campus June 12, 13 and 14.

Whether or not you have attended Reunions in the past, please plan on doing so this year. 
The University of Scranton has greatly changed over the past 40 years. If you have not been 
back to Alma Mater lately, I am certain that you will be astounded by the growth 
and vitality of our college. The latest jewel in the University’s crown is the new DeNaples 
Campus Center which has earned rave reviews from all, but most importantly from the 
students themselves.

As the University has changed, so have we. Let’s take this opportunity to step back in time, 
forty years to be precise, and re-live that exceptional time we spent together at this 
magnificent University. Come back for a weekend filled with reminiscences, good fellowship 
and renewal of old friendships.

This is all you have to do:  Visit the web site www.scranton.edu/reunion. Click on the Class 
of 1969 page for announcements that will be updated frequently between now and the 
Reunion. Visit as often as you like and encourage your classmate-friends to do so as well. 

You can even use the website to register to attend. A special “Who is Coming” list button 
on the site will be updated regularly so you can keep tabs on . . . well . . . who is coming. 
Of course if you prefer to register the old fashioned way, you can do that easily by 
completing and returning the registration form that is enclosed with this letter.

Absolutely everything you need to know is in this letter. However, if you have any 
questions, please call 1-800-SCRANTON at any time.

The Class of 1969 Reunion Committee and most importantly your U of S friends and 
classmates are eagerly looking forward to seeing you once again on campus in June.

Hoping to see you soon and with my best regards,

Joe Casey ’69
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Dear Fellow Members of the Class of 1969:

FROM THE 
Committee
Come back to enjoy the 
fun but also to salute 
the great University 
that we all love and are 
so proud of. Don’t for-
get to bring along your 
stories to share of the 
remarkable Jesuits and 
lay professors who 
helped us all become 
what we are.




